February 17, 2016 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Government Relations update: This piece of legislation that proposes changes to the rules governing massage therapy programs has been changed to an RS# which means it has been rescinded and will be re-written. Suzie Lindberg and Becky Olinger, will still attend the House Business committee hearing today 1:30 MST. Due to the changed status of the bill, there will be no opportunity to comment during the meeting.
